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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Traci E. Leach, Deputy City Manager 
  
Date:  January 14, 2025 
 
Reference:  Discussion regarding FY24 Work Plan close out. 
 
2040:  Sustainable Government 
 
   
Introduction:  
The purpose of this item is to receive information regarding the close-out of the FY24 Work Plan.    
 
Benefit to the Community: 
This report provides transparency and accountability regarding the City’s progress towards the 
Vision 2040 Strategic Plan goals and Council priorities for FY24. 
 
Legal Review: 
N/A 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
N/A 
 
Recommendation: 
This is an informational update only. 
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